
 
 

Date: November 6, 2019 

 

Declaration 
 

We, Wacom Co Ltd, declare that the device, FCC ID: HV4DTHW1321, does not support any 

non-US channels in all the operational mode(s). All non-US frequencies, US 2.4G channel 12-13 

and Country code selection are disabled through proprietary software and are not user changeable.  

 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_____________________ 

Koichi Yokoyama / Senior Director, Quality Assurance  

Wacom Co Ltd 

Tel: 81-480-78-1257 

Fax: 81-480-78-1404 

E-mail: yokoyama.koichi@wacom.co.jp 

 


